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Public Service Announcement                                     December 5, 2019 

Waste Collection Sites on U.S. 60 Now Closed.  

Amherst County has closed the open container waste collections sites on U.S. 60 located at Long 
Mountain and Burley Hollow Road, the containers have been an eye sore for years. The county will begin 
the processes of removing the containers and putting up fences to keep the sites from being used for 
continued waste disposal.  

The collection sites have been replaced with a new Dodds Store Convenience Center located at 4818 
Lexington Turnpike. The county now has six convenience center location across the county. Locations 
and hours of operation for all convenience centers can be found on the County website: 

https://www.countyofamherst.com/department/division.php?structureid=150 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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